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March 28, 2014

Ohio Environmental Protection Agency
Fiscal Administration
P.O. Box 1049
Columbus, Ohio 43216-1049

Re:	General Permit Coverage Application (SCI-823-6.81)
	PID: 19415 (97636)
	Notice of Intent

Dear Sir or Madam:

The project referenced above is already active in your system for coverage under the Ohio EPA General Permit as project SCI-823-6.81, a proposed 3.46 miles of limited access highway.

This letter is to notify you that the original NOI dated September 13, 2011 is still active and covered under General Permit Number OHC00004 Construction Storm Water as renewal coverage.

The project’s initial construction work is anticipated this October 2014 beginning with a Tree Clearing contract under PID 97636 which is directly related to the original PID 19415.  Additional roadway construction work is anticipated in spring 2015.

Should you need further information, please contact me at your convenience at 740-774-8877.

Sincerely,



Tom Barnitz, PE
Project Manager

C:	V. Wilson
	D. Beasley
	M. Hauck	
File
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